
Ms. Jackson, 

 

I believe the Midas Gold Project offers a valuable opportunity to see the river properly restored, an 

undertaking that government agencies would not have funding for and otherwise may never be 

done. I think it’s also important for the US to become more independent in terms of mineral 

resources and antimony production is an important part of that. I love Idaho and I trust Midas Gold 

to responsibly carry out this project that will benefit everyone. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Name: Owen Tolley 


